
KFRB Bakersfield, CA 
 

POST FILING ANNOUNCEMENT CERTIFICATE 

 
I hereby certify that the Family Stations, Inc. the licensee of Station KFRB, Bakersfield, CA, complied with 47 

C.F.R. §73.3580 concerning filing announcements for its application for license renewal. Required 

announcements were broadcast over the facilities of KFRB on the dates and times set forth below:  

 

Post-Filing Announcement 

 August 6, 2021, at _____12:00:19________________________ 

 
 August 9, 2021, at _____14:00:54_______________________ 

 

 August 18, 2021, at ____16:00:13_________________________ 

 

 August 20, 2021, at ____19:00:01________________________  

 

August 24, 2021, at ____10:00:28________________________ 

 

 August 31, 2021, at ____18:00:26________________________  

 

Text of Post-Filing Announcement 

 
 On July 30, 2021, Family Stations, Inc. licensee KFRB, 91.3 FM, Bakersfield, filed an application with the 

Federal Communications Commission for license renewal. Members of the public wishing to view this application or 

obtain information about how to file comments and petitions on the application can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov and search in 

KFRB’s public file.  

 
SIGNED: 

                    

NAME: 

Jeffrey A. Zimmer    

TITLE: 

 

Chief Operator, KFRB_____________________________________________ 

DATE: 

_9/6/2021_______________________________________________________ 


